
April1, 2016 

Mark Sagun 
Assistant Commissioner 
Department of Planning and Development 
City Hall Room 1000 
121 N. LaSalle 
Chicago, IL 60602 

Dear Commissioner Sagun, 

On behalf of the National Museum of Puerto Rican Arts & Culture (NMPRAC) this 
letter serves to inform the City of Chicago's Department of Planning and 
Development that we are in compliance with the TIF Redevelopment Agreement. In 
particularly, Section 8.06 "Job Creation and Retention: Covenant to Remain in City." 

NMPRAC is a cultural and economic anchor in the Humboldt Park community. We 
look forward to hosting you in the near future. If you have any questions please 
contact me at billyo@nmprac.org or (773) 486-8345. 
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Billy Ocasio 
Chief Executive Officer 
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